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Mr. Agus Riyanto:

Congratulations, your abstract REACHING THE UNREACHABLE: THE ROLE OF
INDONESIA OPEN UNIVERSITY IN OPENING ACCESS TO HIGHER EDUCATION FOR
INDONESIAN MIGRANT WORKERS WORKING OVERSEAS has been accepted for
presentation at The 31st Asian Association of Open Universities (AAOU)
Conference which is being held 2017-09-27 at Yogyakarta. You may now submit
your paper for further review.

Thank you and looking forward to your participation in this event.
Mr Adhi Susilo
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